
 

REPORT ON DESIGN WORKSHOP 2019 

DATE: 8th and 9th August 2019  

 

EVENT: C.B.S.E. Teachers Workshop on Fashion Studies 

 

TOPIC: Implementation of Employability skills  

 

PARTICIPATING TEACHER: Ms Anubhuti Sinha 

               

A two day workshop was conducted by the C.B.S.E. for the teachers of Fashion Studies at DAV SLS, 

Mausam Vihar on Employability Skills that the subject offers to the students. Teachers from all over the 

country participated as it focused on the need of the hour, development of skills in the youth. The teachers 

discussed about how they can improve the designing skills of the students. CBSE has recently launched an 

E- Learning book and the teachers were apprised thoroughly on how the book can be put to the best use so 

that the students reap the maximum benefits.   

On the first day of the workshop, Ms Bani Jha (Professor, NIFT) interacted with the teachers to know how 

they deal with the theoretical portions and what can be done to make teaching- learning experience 

effective. She also talked about various reference books and journals which may help the teachers and the 

students alike. Ms Sharmila (CBSE) brought forth the problems that the teachers of Fashion Studies 

generally face with the availability of the text books and the updating of the syllabus. Ms. Gagandeep took 

a session on how the practical portion can be dealt with in a stimulating manner. 

On the second day of the workshop Mr Vipul Behl, Head (Center of Excellence) briefed the teachers 

about the initiatives taken by the Ministry of Textiles, who have designed short term professional courses 

for the students as well as teachers as per industry requirements. Mr Jaswinder from PSSCIVE groomed 

the teachers thoroughly about the procedure of logging in to the e-learning text of employability skills in 

Fashion Studies and also how to create a batch for students and the process of facilitating the students to 

understand the same. 

In its entirety, it was a highly educative and informative workshop and will really help in smooth and 

effective conduction of the syllabus. It was a very good opportunity for teachers across the country to 

interact with the teachers of varied schools and to share their experiences and teaching techniques.  


